
 

 New Hope Ministries Mobile Food Pantry  

May 15th 2024 from 4:15-6 p.m. 
Shallow Brook Intermediate School Parking lot 

 

 

What is the mobile food pantry? 

New Hope Ministries’ mobile food pantry provides families in our district with the 
opportunity to receive food when they don’t have enough and/or cannot afford food.  The 
Mobile Food Pantry is open to everyone, no appointments necessary, simply show up 
during the scheduled times to get enrolled and receive free food!  Families will be able to 
get fresh fruits and vegetables, meats, and other wonderful items.  Amount of food will be 
determined based on the size of the family. 

When will the mobile food pantry be available? 

The food pantry will then be available the 2nd Tuesday of every month.   

Questions? 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Steph Myers at myersst@nebobcats.org or 

717.266.7030 x52009.   
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